
Grenfell Memory Project Questionnaire  

Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. It seeks your 

views on early project ideas that have been developed with close family 

members of the deceased, survivors, and other ADR claimants as part of the 

Grenfell Memory Project. 

 

Your feedback is vital in helping to shape these ideas ahead of a public 

consultation with the wider community.  Please feel free to answer as many or 

as few questions as you wish. Once completed, kindly return the questionnaire 

to angela.basoah@london-fire.gov.uk by Friday 6, June 2025.  

 

About you 

Please let us know what your connection to the Grenfell tragedy is. 

 

☐Close family member of one of the deceased (relatives of those who lost 

their lives in the Grenfell Tower tragedy - spouse or partner; parent; child; 

siblings; Grandparents; Grandchild: child of deceased’s siblings) or family 

nominated relative. 

☐Member of the wider family (including friend/ aunties/ uncles) of the 

deceased. 

☐Survivor or former resident of the Grenfell Tower. 

☐Survivor and former residents of Grenfell Walk. 

☐Resident/ Other ADR Claimant. 

☐Advocate for close family member or survivor.  

☐Other 

 

Below are six broad areas we could like your input on. Please comment any 

thoughts, ideas, challenges, etc.  
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1. Personal Memories 

We’ve heard support for one-off grants to help close family members of those 

who died create personal memory projects in honour of their loved ones. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Supporting Children and Young People (Individuals up to 30 years) 

There have been calls for bursaries or scholarships for children and young 

people affected by Grenfell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Supporting Children and Young People (Through Community 

Organisations) 

Some have suggested we fund trusted community groups who already support 

local young people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Preventing Future Tragedies 

Some believe the Grenfell Memory Project should help ensure lessons from 

Grenfell are used to improve professional practice in the Built Environment and 

prevent future disasters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5. Building Community Resilience 

Some have said the project should help local communities become stronger 

and better prepared for emergencies, through grants to local voluntary groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. A New Community Hub 

Young people have suggested that there is a need to transform an existing 

space near the Grenfell Tower a multi-use com-munity hub space. 

 

 

 


